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The steel truss in the upper part of the spent fuel pool will be removed in early 
February. The steel beam interfering with the steel truss removal has been 
performed based on investigation results and completed on February 1.

Interfering debris (Before removal)
* Timing of debris removal is subject to change depending on the work progress.
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Debris removal from the upper part of the operation floor

Full view of the Northwest side
(Photo taken on January 29, 2013)

After removing the steel truss debris, protection will be installed on the spent fuel 
pool and debris removal from the upper part of the operation floor will be started.

Protection installed on the spent fuel pool
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